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FEB 27 2023

PUBLIC SERVICE
. COMMISSION
From: Patrick Goodman

Sent: Friday, February 17, 2023 12:39 PM
To: PSC Comments
Subject: 2022-00115 - Thoroughbred Solar, LLC

I’m writing to state my support for this project. The world is changing rapidly, and we're
at a turning point. | do believe, with everything in me, that we can find a path in this new
economy that will bring prosperity but keep our rural bluegrass culture.

Our little area has struggled with poverty for some time. When | was a child, agriculture
was the backbone of the area. That's gone now. We then raised tobacco, we can now
raise energy at a much higher profit margin.

I'd love to see this project built, hopefully largely with local labor, providing the jobs that
working-class folks in the community need. If we embrace this transition and give the
next generation the needed skills to be part of the solution through job training, we’ll be
moving in the right direction and setting ourselves up for success.

Respectfully,
Patrick Goodman
4359 Lonoke Rd
Horse Cave

Ky

42749

Received though Public Comments page - psc.ky.gov



From: Julia Wilson

Sent: Monday, February 20, 2023 11:50 AM

To: PSC Comments

Subject: 2022-00115 - Thoroughbred Solar, LLC

Kentucky Public Service Commission

P.O. Box 615

211 Sower Boulevard, Frankfort, Kentucky 40602-0615
Re: Case Number: 2022-00115

February 3, 2023

Dear Members of the Kentucky Siting Board,

As a resident of Hart County, I'd like to share my perspective on the efforts made by
Thoroughbred Solar to engage and support this community.

From the start, I've been heartened by the level of outreach and involvement of
representatives of the project. Groups receiving donations from Thoroughbred Solar
include 4-H, the Cattlemen’s Association, and the Hart County Fair to name a few. Their
efforts have gone above and beyond what a typical developer might do, and I think it
shows true interest in engaging and supporting our community.. | expect this to be just
the beginning of a strong relationship between the Thoroughbred Solar team and the
community, with the project investing in the community beyond the new tax revenue it
will generate. They are a true Hart County partner.

This project offers a wonderful opportunity for Hart County to flourish. In conclusion, |
respectfully request that the board give its approval to the project.

Sincerely,

Julia Wilson

Respectfully,

Julia Wilson

334 Old Cut Road East
Munfordville

KY

42765
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